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Current School District Operational Guidelines 
Be aware that the Anchorage School District allows use of the 
schools for community council meetings, but that they require face 
covering policy and physical distancing to be enforced at all times.  
 
 
Thanksgiving Holidays 
The office will be closed on Thursday November 25th and Friday 
November 26th in celebration of Thanksgiving. 
 
 
Check Your Mail Before Your Meetings 
Before your meetings, be sure to call the Center to check if you have 
any mail in the Councils Mailbox. 
 
 
Thanks! 
 
 
 
 

Mark Butler 

Manager 

Community Councils Center 

CL/TEXT 240-3868 


